

""The first month

of the year,

A perfect time to

start all over again,

Changing energies

and deserting old

moods,

New beginnings,

new attitudes."."



Dear Parents,

We hope everyone had a great Holiday! We started the year with renewed hope, energy and enthusiasm towards what is ahead!

As January's weather has been fairly mild, at least until the third week, the kids are enjoying the outdoors a lot.

The Provincial Government's Bill 39 updated the Early Learning & Child Care Act which in be come into effect on February 1, 2021. You can find the document here. We also have the document posted and ready for download in our Web Site: www.fortroaddaycare-osc.ca.

The updates provide more clarity and transparency for parents, early childhood educators and child care providers.

While we await for the vaccine, we are keeping the Centre cleaned and sanitized as always. If we all do our part, we will soon be putting this behind us!

A reminder, we will be closed on Feb 15

Happy Valentine's Day!

Take care,

Fort Road Day Care and OSC